Heldenfels, Leane
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To: Heldenfels, Leane q (l
Subject: Withdraw 705 Lydia Street case C15-2016-0078
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Good Morning Leane,
It looks like we will be able to develop an accessory apartment at 705 Lydia using 1.DC 25-2-901
without any variances being required.

Therefore, I'm requesting that the 705 Lydia Street variance, case C15-2016-0078, scheduled for
reconsideration, be withdrawn.

| want to thank you and the board members for your time and thoughtful consideration.

Mark

Mark C. Rogers, Executive Director

Guadalupe Neighborhood Development Corporation
p 512-479-6275 x3
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